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NOTICE OF 
LOCATION CHANGE 

FOR ALL CITY MEETINGS 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, by the City of Washington that the location of its regularly scheduled City 
Council and Committee of the Whole meetings will move from the Washington Fire Department to 
Banquet Room A at Five Points, 360 N. Wilmor Rd., Washington beginning November 4, 2024. The 
regularly scheduled Planning and Zoning Commission meetings will be moved from the Washington 
Fire Department to the Senior Room at Five Points, 360 N. Wilmor Rd., Washington beginning 
December 4, 2024. 
 
This notice is given pursuant to and in full compliance with the Open Meetings Act. 
 
Dated this thirtieth day of October, 2024 
 

 


